To the editor
Support the community, protect The Drip

The article , ‘Mines give to region’ (Mudgee Guardian Fri 13 Sept), outlines the grants to fire brigades,
sporting bodies and schools provided through the Moolarben Coal Community Support Program since
2010.

| am sure the community appreciates this support and puts it to good use.

Moolarben Coal has an even greater opportunity to demonstrate support for community needs. That is
to protect The Drip and Corner Gorge within the Goulburn River National Park. Everyone in the region
will benefit from this action forever.

This would be the best investment for the future that Moolarben Coal could make.
Bev Smiles
Chairperson

Mudgee District Environment Group



